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Pursuant to Board Policy BDE, the Board Policy manual will be reviewed on 
a regular basis under the direction of the superintendent or designee, in 
consultation with appropriate Directors, Principals, and Staff, and reported 
to the superintendent according to a minimum schedule.  This schedule lists 
a review of policies in sections K, L, and M in February of every even year.  
The policies in sections K, L, and M have been reviewed with the following 
outcome of said review: 
 
Policies in Section K: General Public Relations have been reviewed with no 
changes or revisions indicated. 
 
Policies in Section L:  Organizational Relations have been reviewed.   
 
Policies in Section M:  Educational Agency Relations have been reviewed 
with no changes or revisions indicated. 
 
(No vote is required by the Board.)  The minutes will reflect that Sections K, 
L, and M have been reviewed by the administrative team and the Board 
acknowledges this review as required.   
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